AIAEE Student Scholarship Application, 2024

Students interested in applying for a scholarship to defray the costs of attending the annual Association of International Agricultural and Extension Education (AIAEE) conference in Orlando, Florida should read the following information. Applications which are incomplete or do not appropriately follow the guidelines will not be considered. 

Eligible applicants must:
· Be full-time students; proof of full-time enrollment status may be requested;
· be current dues-paying members of AIAEE; AIAEE records will be used to determine membership status; and

Applicants should provide their responses to the following prompts using Microsoft Word, saving as a .docx file and this format for their file name: lastname_AIAEEscholarship.docx

Scholarship applications are due by March 1, 2024, and should be e-mailed directly to Dr. Mary Rodriguez, past-president at rodriguez.746@osu.edu.  

Directions for preparing your application:

1. Please briefly describe your experience in agricultural and extension education in domestic and international settings. (up to one-half page)
2. Academic/professional awards or honors received. (bulleted list preferred)
3. Please write a brief statement of your career interests and goals. (1 or 2 paragraphs)  
4. Please describe the value and benefit you would receive by attending the annual AIAEE conference. (1 paragraph)
5. Please describe your anticipated expenses for participation in the AIAEE conference. Include any funding you anticipate receiving from any other source, such as from your university. (bulleted list preferred) Receiving additional funding will not prevent your application from being considered.
6. Have you previously attended an AIAEE conference? YES or NO  If yes, when?
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